
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 4/16/2014 8:58:58 AM

Auriemma, Kathryn (kathryn.auriemma@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: PG&E's Direct Access Report - March 2014

Kathryn,

Here’s what I sent out last Monday, 4/14/14, on PG&E March 2014 DA. Thanks.

Redacted

Regulatory Relations

Redacted

From: Auriemma, Kathryn [mailto:kathryn.auriemma@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday. April 16, 2014 8:29 AM 
To: | Redacted |
Subject: RE: PG&E's Direct Access Report - February 2014

Redact j ^id n0|- recejVe PG&E’s DASR Report for March.

From- Redacted 
Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2014 4:08 PM 
To: Auriemma, Kathryn
Cc: Tom, Jonathan P.; Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
Subject: PG&E's Direct Access Report - February 2014

Enclosed please find PG&E's Direct Access Report for February 2014, as directed by 
D.97-05-040 and D.97-12-088.

PG&E is furnishing this report on a confidential basis under the provisions of Section 
583 of the Public Utilities Code.
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Thank you

Redacted

Regulatory Relations

PG&ETs committed to protecting ,our customers' privacy. , , . , ,To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/pnvacy/customer/
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